

## FEDERATION CAMEROUNAISE DE FOOTBALL **CAMEROON FOOTBALL FEDERATION**

Affilié à la FIFA en 1962, à la CAF en 1963 et à l'UNIFFAC en 1998

## PRESS RELEASE Nº 034/FECAFOOT/SG/05-2024

On Monday 13 May 2024, The General Secretary of the Cameroon Football Federation (FECAFOOT) chaired an important working session at the federation's headquarters. The meeting was attended by members of the newly-appointed Indomitable Lions coaching staff, led by coach Marc BRYS.

The meeting, which took place in a relaxed atmosphere, allowed for the establishment of professional contacts and a number of important reminders regarding the procedures for calling up players for the National Team.

At the same time, Mr Marc BRYS was reminded that once the conformity checks have been completed, the players will be called up exclusively and without interference according to his list and that any case of non-compliance will be brought to his attention so that he can make the appropriate replacements.

FECAFOOT welcomes this return to calm and reiterates its willingness to comply with The Head of State's Most Stringent Instructions, in accordance with the laws and regulations in force.

FECAFOOT once again calls on all stakeholders to fully assume their responsibilities and to unite their patriotic efforts in order to put the development of our football in general and the influence of our National Team in particular back at the centre of our concerns.

Done in Yaounde, May 13, 2024

DJOUNANG Blaise

THE GENERAL SECRETARY















